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Wednesday, November 25, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
 

At this time, I would like to inform you that effective December 7, 2020 I will be moving 
schools.  It has been a wonderful time leading an outstanding school, full of great students and 
a wonderful staff making this a great place to learn and grow.  I would like to say thank you to 
the entire Cathy Wever community who have always been supportive of the school and their 
children.  I will be starting at Hess Street School on December 7th.   I will always look positively 
upon my time at Cathy Wever. 
 

Please join me in welcoming Ms. M. Willats as the new Principal of Cathy Wever.  Ms. 
Willats is coming from the Peel District school board where she has been a Principal for many 
years.  Ms. Willats had an opportunity to visit Cathy Wever this week and is very excited to start 
as the Principal of Cathy Wever.  I know the entire community will be supportive of Ms. Willats 
transition to Cathy Wever. 

 
Welcome Ms. Willats. 
 
 
 
 
Steve Johnston 
Principal, Cathy Wever Elementary School 
 


